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To whom it may concern,
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to provide feedback in regards to the proposed regulation
changes.
 
We are in favour of the proposed changes outlined in option 2 although we propose changes as
outlined below;
 

1.       The one change we would like amended is that the (Part 1, Regulation 9(2)  responsible
officer is extended to 5 years, meaning the Management plan needs to be signed off by ESV
on a 5 year basis similar to - Part 1, Regulation 9(3)  and Part 1, Regulation 10(2)

 
If would like further clarification please contact me on the below numbers.
 
Regards

Manager Parks, Sports and Recreation
Greater Shepparton City Council
Phone:        
Mobile:       
Email:          
Website:     www.greatershepparton.com.au
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